


July 19, 2024 

 

Alaska Bar Association 

Statement of Interest for Alaska Legal Services Corporation Board – 

1st Judicial District, Alternate 

 

I am submitting this Letter to express my interest in serving as a Southeast alternate for the ALSC Board. I 

enjoyed 14 years at ALSC as a supervising attorney in Juneau and have enormous respect for the work 

that ALSC does. Hopefully my experience at ALSC can be of assistance to the Board and the organization. 

Now that I am helping to run a new non-profit organization in Southeast, I have new appreciation for the 

valuable role a Board plays in the health and support of non-profits. 

It is exciting to see all of the innovative work that ALSC is doing, from its statewide litigation to its lay 

advocate program. If appointed to the Board, I will do my utmost to support ALSC’s work and mission. 

Sincerely, 

 

Hollis (Holly) Handler 

Juneau, AK 

hollishandler@gmail.com 

907-321-9433 

mailto:hollishandler@gmail.com

	Signed form, 7.19.24.pdf
	ALSC Statement.pdf

